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Dear Parents

As the children’s English unit is based on the book ‘Owl Babies’ by Martin Waddell, we have arranged for Shropshire Falconry to visit school on Tuesday 9 November. They will bring in a variety of owls and talk about where and how they live. Links will also be made to our Science units on Seasons and Materials. 


We are asking for a contribution of £3 towards the cost of the Shropshire Falconry. This can be paid on School Money or alternatively you may wish to send cash. Should you choose to pay by School Money there is no need to return the attached slip, consent can be given online.

Yours sincerely



Mrs Smout & Mrs Garcia




Owl Experience – Tuesday 9 November 2021

I wish my child to take part in the Owl Experience on the above date.

Name of Child: …………………………………………………………	Room 5

Signature of Parent / Guardian:………………………………………………………….…

I enclose £3 as a contribution to this visit from Shropshire Falconry.

I have paid £3 on School Money as a contribution to this visit from Shropshire Falconry.
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